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I would like to express my deepest concern to the negative cost benefits impacts that this will have
on the citizens that reside in Washington State. The imposed requirements for electric utilities will
require massive rate increases to end users that will make no difference to reducing GHG.
Additionally, the Washington State economy will suffer dearly by driving even more businesses
out of state which intern will increase unemployment in our state. The devastating effect on cost of
living increases will be instantly realized to consumers as well. Please consider these negative
impacts to the Washington State before moving forward with this legislation. Thank you and
praying for wisdom for all of our state leaders.


